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it in the conduct towards them of Europeans, both official
and non-official.
We have seen native Christians in joy and sorrow, in
trial and temptation.    We have been present at their
death-bed, and have heard their words of hope and trust
when entering the dark valley.    We have had abundant
reason to regard them  with esteem and love.    With
many we have hr d pleasant intercourse, and from our
intercourse with some we have received intellectual and
spiritual profit    At one time there was a small band of
highly-educated native Christians at Benares connected
with the different missions.    It gave us great pleasure to
have them now and then spending an evening with us.
They were always ready to start some important subject,
and their remarks were stimulating and instructive.    I
remember more than once our remarking, when they went
away, Could we have had a more pleasant and profitable
evening if our European brethren had been with us ?  At
the great Missionary Conferences which have been held in
recent years the native Christian brethren have taken a
prominent part, and both intellectually and spiritually
they have been found worthy of standing abreast of their
brethren from Europe and America. It must be acknow-
ledged there has been a difficulty at times in adjusting
the exact relationship of these highly-educated native
brethren to their missionary friends, and tfiere has been
in consequence unpleasant jarring; but amidst differences
Christian principle has asserted its uniting power, and
their ordinary bearing is that of mutual esteem and love.
-   It may be said, " If native Christians as a community
deserve the character you have given them, how is it that
people from India speak so much against them ? "   The
explanation can be easily given.

